
 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

 
Effective Sunday, December 4, 2022, bus 
stops will be realigned due to the State of Hawaii 
Department of Transportation’s Kalanianaole 
Highway Pedestrian Improvement Project.  
 
 

The following bus stops will be relocated:  
• Bus Stop #1146 to farside Flamingo St.  
• Bus Stop #1148 to nearside Humuniki St. 

 
The following bus stops will be discontinued: 
• Bus Stop #1251 (Kalanianaole Hwy + 41-1705) 
• Bus Stop #1147 (Kalanianaole Hwy + Kumuhau St)  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
For comments/questions:  

Contact the DTS at +1-808-768-8372 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 
For schedule and route information:  

www.thebus.org or call +1-808-848-5555 (press 2), or refer to the current printed timetable. 


